
2023 October Drive to Payson, AZ 
The 2023 AZ NCRS Drive to Payson for 
Lunch at The RIM Club was a terrific 
event for those that attended. Great 
views, venue, food, champagne and 
white wine. The weather cooperated 
and a good time was 
had by all.  
Margaret Craig is 
auditioning for the 
2024 calendar!




